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Pumpkin picking and Halloween party fun at Lulworth House
Residential Care Home

A group of our Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents enjoyed pumpkin picking recently at Spadework in West

Malling.

Our ladies spent a lovely morning in the field picking pumpkins and learning a lot about the names of the different varieties. Marie

pushed the wheelbarrow along the little maze and until the end of the field.

They then enjoyed a lovely cup of tea sitting under the canopy, catching the lovely autumn sunshine surrounded by colourful

flowers that our ladies stopped to admire.

On their return, our residents had fun carving their pumpkins in time for our Halloween party with talented singer Liam Joseph.

All our residents and families had a great time singing, dancing and wearing scary costumes. Spooktastic fun!

 

https://spadework.org.uk
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Our amazing Halloween cake

 

 

 

 


